LETTER IN SUPPORT OF PROPOSED RETAINING WALL REPLACEMENT
AT 3285 LYONS ROAD, NARAMATA.

Date: September 8%, 2021

To: RDOS City Planning & Development Department

Subject: Proposed replacement retaining wall at 3285 Lyons Road, Naramata.

Dear Sir/Madam, this letter is written in support of the proposed replacement retaining wall at our north
neighbour’s property (Nicholas & Christine Bevan) on Lyons Road.

We have discussed the location, wall material and setbacks from our property and the property line and we do
not have any objections.

The wall height will not occlude our view to the north west and will enhance the view compared to the
crumbling existing wall.

The block wall material will blend in with the local natural rocks in the area around us and are similar in colour
to our own retaining walls on our property.

Yoyrs sincerely,

eighbour to subject property.

Naramata. BC.



LETTER IN SUPPORT OF PROPOSED RETAINING WALL REPLACEMENT
AT 3285 LYONS ROAD, NARAMATA.

Date: September 8%, 2021

To: RDOS City Planning & Development Department

Subject: Proposed replacement retaining wall at 3285 Lyons Road, Naramata.

Dear Sir/Madam, this letter is written in support of the proposed replacement retaining wall at our east
neighbour’s property (Nicholas & Christine Bevan) on Lyons Road.

We have discussed the location and extent of the wall and we do not have any objections to the design or
materials.

The wall materials will match the colour of the rugged terrain we have around our property and up the slope to
our neighbour’s property.

The wall will greatly enhance the view we see of their property compared to the crumbling existing wall that
has been there for years.

Yours sincerely,

Werner & Rishia Thiel — West Neighbour to subject property.

Naramata. BC.





